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Perella Weinberg Partners to Announce Third Quarter 2021 Financial Results and to Host Conference
Call on November 4, 2021

October 22, 2021

NEW YORK, Oct. 22, 2021 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Perella Weinberg Partners (“PWP”) (NASDAQ:PWP), a leading global independent advisory firm,
today announced that it plans to release its financial results for the third quarter 2021 on Thursday, November 4, 2021, before the market opens.

Conference Call and Webcast
Management will host a conference call and webcast to review PWP’s results on the same day at 9:00AM ET. A webcast of the conference call will be
available to the public on a listen-only basis and can be accessed through the Investors section of PWP's website at https://investors.pwpartners.com.

The conference call can also be accessed by the following dial-in information:

e Domestic: (833) 607-1668
e International: (914) 987-7880
e Conference ID: 4395815

Replay

A replay of the call will also be available two hours after the live call through November 18, 2021. To access the replay, dial (855) 859-2056 (Domestic)
or (404) 537-3406 (International). The replay pin number is 4395815. The replay can also be accessed on the Investors section of PWP's website at
https://investors.pwpartners.com.

About PWP

Perella Weinberg Partners is a leading global independent advisory firm, providing strategic and financial advice to a broad client base, including
corporations, institutions, governments, sovereign wealth funds and private equity investors. The firm offers a wide range of advisory services to
clients in the most active industry sectors and global markets. With approximately 600 employees, PWP currently maintains offices in New York,
Houston, London, Calgary, Chicago, Denver, Los Angeles, Paris, Munich, and San Francisco. The financial information of PWP herein refers to the
business operations of PWP Holdings LP and Subsidiaries.

Contacts
For Perella Weinberg Partners Investor Relations: investors@pwpartners.com
For Perella Weinberg Partners Media: media@pwpartners.com


https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=pQfDoQSkQBDxRB8Lw1THMsCTNaBhoTkRwf6ng9xkDQUTU-DzEwRFg3LXALjqUiVeHAfW1yXXrhxsD6Q0Jxj3Unrc1d-xn3VFbiEUxJmJRgwgIb2YhllP8gFM16dok2gC
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=pQfDoQSkQBDxRB8Lw1THMsCTNaBhoTkRwf6ng9xkDQUUtBm2PB3sOaSqxupnfU2lDj2FTzX4sIPQN5JPEPvwTRBrQ_lq-EYNPioXHEpK0teAe_xH-4GNwI-9E1p6h3SP
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=kIiUebMuLloPb98WVpnXVApfqDEwZwJtpYn3V3-yt5V-8bpqAcus1wGVhndKZOx_RQAOrFSV8k3au3gKzc65rlU-XHE1b9p8tPvAWw4CGkE=
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=3VaUnJgTQwEinwg6yl5dMz0irggKLnKRLsZIiCWCDbxd_Iiy1tiOwEmLxvE0Heyky88uFjzh-6QU3wxfoo-ZP52VgIWqR0CyyMtIYSCfjK0=

